

From: [Matthew Lecznar](#)
To: [Jenny Melbourne](#); [Harry Littlehales](#); [Catharine Mcewan](#)
Subject: FW: Action points from meeting re Tolworth Triangle congestion and solutions
Date: 29 November 2022 15:20:28
Attachments: [image001.jpg](#)
[image002.png](#)

Hi all,

See below for Caroline's notes from Friday's meeting. No surprises so far as I can see.

I'm happy to update Caroline on this as appropriate, so let me know.

Best wishes,

Matthew

**Matthew Lecznar | Government Relations Adviser
Transport for London**

📞 Mobile: [REDACTED] | 📧 [REDACTED] [tfl.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@tfl.gov.uk)

From: [REDACTED] [london.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@london.gov.uk)>

Sent: 29 November 2022 15:03

To: Matthew Lecznar [REDACTED] [tfl.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@tfl.gov.uk)>; [REDACTED] [kingston.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@kingston.gov.uk)>

Cc: [REDACTED] [kingston.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@kingston.gov.uk)>; [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] [kingston.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@kingston.gov.uk)>; [REDACTED] [parliament.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@parliament.uk)>; [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] [london.gov.uk](mailto:[REDACTED]@london.gov.uk)>

Subject: Action points from meeting re Tolworth Triangle congestion and solutions

Dear Matthew and [REDACTED]

Please see action points below from our meeting – thank you and all your officers for your time. I assume matthew and [REDACTED] you will circulate your end. I assume Councillors Ian Manders and Alison Holt will continue this work with you on the ground. I look forward to updates and the relevant report.

Overall agreement to look at short term mitigation measures, and longer term works, so that a project is 'shovel ready' for suitable funding pots.

1. TfL to circulate previous options work carried out 8 years ago to look at their analysis of options for A3 and neighbouring roads. ACTION TfL
2. TfL and RBK to review all S106 and other monies to see if there is a pot that could go towards any works locally. ACTION TfL/RBK
3. [REDACTED] RBK to hold a workshop with local clhrs to discuss various options for a short term ANPR scheme. ACTION RBK
4. Review of the junction of Fullers Way North with the A3. ACTION RBK
5. LIP funding to be considered for any schemes. ACTION TfL/RBK
6. Agree a data monitoring plan and to collect the relevant data to support this work. ACTION TfL/RBK
7. Agree a list of what needs to be done and an indicative timetable for both short term and longer term work. ACTION TfL/RBK

Caroline

Caroline Pidgeon MBE AM

[Liberal Democrat Assembly Member](#)

Chair of Transport Committee

Chair of GLA Oversight Committee

www.carolinepidgeon.org

City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London SE1 2AA

Click below to follow me on Facebook and Twitter:



Read the Liberal Democrat Group's [Latest Report](#)

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see <https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/>